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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, May 21, 2015, at the K of C 
Hall at 7:00 PM.   
 

The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, May 7, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next auxiliary meeting will be on,  
May 21, 2015 starting at 7:00 PM. 
Quilt raffle winners first prize – quilt – 
Mary Ann Robinson; second prize – 
afghan – Joe Jordon; and third prize - $100 
– Joan Thessen.  She thanked all who 
helped sell the tickets at the fish fries.  We 
took in $1,171.04. 
Results of election of officers:  President 
Rita Thornhill; Vice-President Jeanette 
Thomas; Secretary Yvette Wieman; 
Treasurer Bonnie Molitor; Chaplain Julie 
Christy; Sgt at Arms Marge Gentemann; 
and Trustees: Kathy Niehaus, Sharon 
Scully, Carol Joseph and Therese Scherer. 
Debbie Moynihan thanked all on her 
niece’s behalf for all the wonderful gifts 
for the family.  They will be greatly 
appreciated. 
JoAnn Schoenherr won the $5.00 
attendance prize. Mellie Aubuchon won 
the 50/50. 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Ronald 
Gardiner whose mother died, Toby Gnade 
whose brother died, Jim Herr who died, 
Bill Thomas brother-in-law of Kenny Lang 
who died and Duane Randell whose 
nephew died and Joe and Bill Wolf and 
Duane Randell whose uncle died. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 
Brother Norbert Dove was not present at 
the last meeting and missed the $80.00 
attendance prize. 
 
Brother Bernie Panther won 50-50 of 
$20.00. 
 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth..314-397-5463 
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight: Mike Catalfano….314-750-1436  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: John Vogel…………….......978-8074 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
 Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck………………. 272-5065 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
  
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org 

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Kathy Niehaus……...……....240-6180 
Vice President: Rita Thornhill….………978-3295 
Treasurer: Ruth Randell…………..314-330-5879 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr…………978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell…………………….939-5423 
Trustees: Carol Joseph………..……….240-8841
 Nancy Sullivan………………240-3393
 Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 
Home Association Meeting     May 7, 2015 
Charity Meeting      May 12, 2015 
Regular Meeting      May 21, 2015 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     May 23, 2015 
 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY TO 

ALL THE LADIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO FISH FFRIES IN MAY, 

JUNE, JULY, AUGUST OR 

SEPTEMBER  
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 
Sunday the 3rd will be recruitment Sunday 
at Assumption. Please let Grand Knight 
know if you can work at any of masses? 
May 31 is 5th Sunday. Grand Knight 
will let you know by e-mail which Mass 
will be K of C Mass. 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 
We will have election of officers at the 
May meeting. Following is the list of 
offices to be filled:  Grand Knight,  
Deputy Grand Knight, Chancellor, 
Recorder, Advocate, Warden, Treasurer,       
Inside Guard, Outside Guard, Home 
Association (3) and Bar Committee (3). 
 

 

UPDATE ON NEW HALL -  

REZONING PASSES 
 
Brother Knights and spouses, 
 
By now I’m sure that many of you have 
heard - Good news travels fast! 
 
On Thursday night we received a great 
result at City Hall.  The bill for the 
rezoning of our property was passed by the 
City Council by a vote of 8 - 0, with one 
member absent and one member recusing 
himself from the vote. 
 
We should certainly celebrate this result, 
but the road a ahead remains a long one. 
 The new building committee will begin 
preparing the details of next actions and 
will present plans and request for spending 
at the May council meeting.  
 
Thanks again for all your prayers and 
actions to achieve the passing of this 
rezoning. 
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HALL CLEANING 

 
The hall cleaning work list for May is as 
follows: 
 
 G Schnyder capt  272-8153 
 
J Bauer………272-8268  R Blais……….240-2120 
Jim Cox….......980-2916  G Dames…….240-4671  
T Daugherty....272-5972  R Deterding…240-1537  
N Doering…….294-7292  S Elfrink……..240-6238  
C Giesmann....240-9631  C Hood.……..474-9047  
A Hudnut…….240-5313  B Hudnut…….272-0038 
D Maher….....272-1114  D McAteer……240-6718 
J Meister……978-9008  M Monroe..314-397-1055 
J Niehaus…314-713-2531  G Nytes......... ..294-0284 
R Pieper….....240-3415  Chuck Long.....487-2615 

 
2015 DUES 

 
The annual dues of the members help to 
keep the lights turned on at the hall and 
pay all the expenses necessary to continue 
to function as a fraternal and charitable 
organization.  Please check your wallets. 
 If you do not have a 2015 membership 
card you are delinquent.  There are still 35 
members that have not yet paid their $35 
membership fee for the year. 
 
If there is a financial hardship in your life 
right now precluding the payment of your 
dues, please contact the Grand Knight or 
Financial Secretary.  We never want to 
lose a member due to financial pressures in 
their life. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following Knights 
and their families in your prayers:  
Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 
Atwater, Jim Beauvais, John Bland, James 
Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Curtis Burkemper, Rich 
Cierpiot, Irwin Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Toby 
Gnade, Ted Kane, Jim Kwarta, Bob 
Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter Molitor,  
Leroy Ortbals, Keith Schulte, Bill Thomas, 
John Vogel, Lawrence White, Fred 
Doering 
Wives: Mike Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, 
Phil Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton,  
Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron Yeamans, 
Fred Doering, Les Hoeckelmann  
Sons: Vince Scully, Jerry Pieper 
Daughters: Curtis Burkemper 
Brothers of Knights: Jerry Pieper, Ron & 
Paul Wilmes, Ron Yeamans, Bob Mueller  
Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Don 
Forbeck 
Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 
Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Dan 
McGuire 
Fathers: Mike Yerion 
Grandson: William Grumich 
Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 
Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 
Sister-In-Law: Bob Hudnut   
Mother-In-Law: Mike Saali  
Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 
All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 
for all the prayers for all who are on the 
above list.   
   
 
 

Warrenton Council # 2341 ( Jonesburg--
Truesdale -- Warrenton & Wright City 
area ) have the 18th Annual Golf 
Tournament scheduled for MAY 2nd, 1 pm 
Shotgun Start.   Hole Sponsor Signs are set 
at $ 125.00 advertising rate for your 
Council as a supporter.  Or...Please 
consider putting a THREE MAN TEAM 
together for this event...$ 85.00 per player -
- $ 225.00 per Team, Council 
Sponsorship.  Prize Money Pool & More, 
with Steak Dinner, Baked Potato & Salad.    
Contact:  Steve Branstetter--
Chairman...636--456-5312 or cell 314--
707-2424 for the May 2nd Event. 
Mail Check to:  Council: K of C # 2341, 
700 South Street, Warrenton, MO 63383  ( 
 With information on Team Members or 
Sign Sponsorship, with check made out to;  
K of C # 2341  )   Flyers can be obtained 
by calling Steve Branstetter.  Golf Event 
at  Warrenton Golf Course--South Hwy 47, 
just south of Warrenton, I-70, Exit 193. 
 
 


